
Re establishing the Local Nature Partnership
LNP Board Working Group re started October 2021, post Covid 

Quarterly Meetings held 2022 and 2023 to re form and 
develop LNP Board

Recent work includes: 
- Development of stakeholder list for LNRS development
- Assessment of LNRS Guidance and Species Guidance
- Setting of Conference to engage people in process
- Development of survey questions re LNRS



Warwickshire, Coventry and Solihull 
Local Nature Partnership

Proposal re Board for 2024

• Proposal of Board
• Current Board members are willing to continue – list of members.
• Active members needed to help progress Local Nature Recovery 

Strategy, and implementation
• Working Groups to be developed to tackle elements of the strategy – 

let us know if wish to be involved  e.g.
- Priority Species
- Description of Warwickshire and key habitats
- Cross boundary working to ensure coherence of strategies



Board Members 2023 
David Lowe             Warwickshire County Council  (Chair)
Rosemary Collier    University of Warwick
Louise McGowan    Natural England, LNRS Senior Advisor
Henry Lucas             Farmer
Gina Rowe               Warwickshire Wildlife Trust 
Mike Eastwood       Solihull MBC
Georgie Hyde          NFU
John Noakes            Warwickshire County Council
Ajay Bhatt                Natural England
Nicola Edgar            Environment Agency
Callum Nixon           Forestry Commission



Proposal re Board for 2024
Board membership 2023/24

The following proposals are made with regard to the Board membership.

We ask the LNP conference to accept these.

1) The current Board members (list shown) are willing and available to continue on the Board.  

          Some members have joined during the past year and their appointment is approved by the Board.

We propose that this is accepted.

                               Please indicate if you are in agreement.

2)  For noting and accepting:

Vacancies on the Board:

1. There is currently a vacancy for a member from the Health sector. This is open for expressions of interest or nominations.

      We propose that the LNP Board continue to seek a relevant Health sector member and  if successful co-opt them  for 2024.

                              Please indicate if you are in agreement
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